
I have been a resident of Hadley Wood for approximately 19 years and object to the proposed development. 
The destruction of such a significant area of Green Belt land will be detrimental to the environment, the bio-
diversity of the local ecology and Hadley Wood does not have the infrastructure to support such a large 
development.
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